
CHOffi REPORT 

December 1974 

Upon request of Choirmaster Dicran Jamgochian a meeting was held on 

September 22; 1974, sole~ for the purpose of election of choir officers 

and delegates to the Choir Convention in New Jersey. 

Results of this meeting are as follows: 

Chairman Jack Andonian 

Secretary Dorothy Small 

Treasurer Clara Andonian 

Delegates Dicran Jamgochian and 

Queenie Avedikian 

At present the choir has 15 members. Present~ our Choirmaster is 

out of the country. Thanks to the assistance of Past Choir Director, 

Dr • .Arra Avakian and D3acon Ashod Krikorian, the choir is doing the 

best it can. 

Also Organist Mr. Boghos Zulikian, having gone ·into business for 

himself, we have not had a regular organist every week. We thank Mrs. 

Ann Booher, Miss Sosi Basmadjian and Master John ·Kri.kori.m1 for helping 

with the organ pl~g whenever asked. 

We encourage and welcome aQY new members i.nterested in joining 

the Choi.r. 

Respectf~ Submitted 

Jack Andonian, Chairman 
. St. Mary1 s Choir 


